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DATE: April 29, 2013   
 

SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 
 

A luncheon meeting was held on Monday, April 14, 2014 at approximately 
12:00 p at Orlando City Hall, 400 South Orange Avenue, in Conference 

Room “R,” prior to the 2 p City Council meeting. The commissioners in 
attendance were Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 and Commissioner 

Robert Stuart, District 3.  
 

Also in attendance for a segment of the meeting were members of the 
public: Ms. Lawanna Gelzer and Mr. Lance Scurvin.   

 

The topics discussed during the meeting were:   
 

1) 2014 budget workshop presentation 

 

2) Growth, annexation and development in District 1 

 

3) City Council agenda item B-3 recommending H.J. High as the 

design-build contractor for proposed police headquarters. 

 

4) Commissioner Stuart disclosed he had a voting conflict on agenda 

item C-2, the Economic Development Transportation Project Fund 

Grant, given his involvement at the Christian Service Center. 

The meeting concluded at approximately 12:35 p.m. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
Jessica Stead  

  
Jessica Stead 

 


